
Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 
 

I'm a resident voter of Oregon and supporter of sexual assault survivors. 
I need you to pass SB 482. 
Renewing restraining orders annually is not only traumatic for survivors, but dangerous 
too. One year is simply not long enough for a restraining order to effectively protect 
survivors. Survivors are strong but also vulnerable and their protection should be a 
priority. Supporting and passing this bill would be really beneficial to our community. 
 

Thank you, 
Canby, OR 
 


